
Dear Chair and members of the CPSC, 
 
In future reports regarding the use of River Road golf course I am interested in also receiving 
information on: 
 
a) The required upgrades to River Road. 
 
b)  Leachate from the landfill site into the irrigation pond. 
       
      c) The potential to resume golf operations. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Michael van Holst 


